
 

                                                                                                                        
 
 

                 

         

 

 

 
Tuesday 29th March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please could I remind all parents and carers who bring their children to school and who pick up 

at the end of the day, that pupils and siblings, who maybe younger than school age, must NOT 

ride their scooters and bikes on the school premises.  

This has always been the rule at Bartons but despite speaking to the children weekly in 

assembly about this and requesting that parents supervise their children in newsletters, 

parents and carers are still allowing children (school age and younger siblings) to do this. As I 

have said before, riding scooters and bikes in crowded areas could result in an accident. Drop 

off and pick up times are busy so please respect our wishes and our safety rules. The walk to 

the exit gate is not a long distance and so once you reach the gate, the children can resume 

their riding.  

Staff will be monitoring this situation daily and if your child is asked to get off their bike or 

scooter then please be supportive of this. This week, some members of staff have been spoken 

to rudely by parents after being asked politely for the children to dismount the scooter.  

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Mrs Kate Powell) 

Headteacher 


